
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear VET trainers, students, 

professionals, … 
 

We are happy to present you the 2nd 
newsletter of “INDUSTRY 4.0 – Follow 

Innovation” project!! 
 

Through these newsletters we will 
inform you about the main project 

achievements, 
and we will be glad if you wish to 
follow us closer… we will let you 

know how! 
 

http://www.followindustry40.com 
 
 

NEWSLETTER #2 
 
HOW GOES ON THE PROJECT? 

                     https://www.facebook.com/  

            followindustry40/ 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

http://www.followindustry40.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                  WHO PARTICIPATED IN THIS MEETING?  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
2

nd
 INTERNATIONAL MEETING IN SPAIN  

 

 

 

 

 


